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Artifact:  Research Paper 
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Rubric 
                                    

Criteria Exemplary 4 Competent 3 Acceptable 2 Unacceptable 1 Not attempted 0 

Knowledge of the 
specialized area 
 
 
 
Score ________ 

Displays an 
exemplary 
knowledge of the 
specialized area 

Displays a competent 
knowledge of the 
specialized area 

Displays an adequate 
knowledge of the 
specialized area 

Displays an 
inadequate 
knowledge of the 
specialized area  

Does not attempt to 
display knowledge of 
the specialized area 

Ability to identify, 
compare, and 
contrast varying 
theological 
perspectives of 
the specialized 
area 
 
Score ________ 

Displays the ability to 
identify, compare, 
and contrast varying 
theological 
perspectives of the 
specialized area in an 
exemplary way 

Displays the ability to 
identify, compare, 
and contrast varying 
theological 
perspectives of the 
specialized area in a 
competent way 

Displays the ability to 
identify, compare, and 
contrast varying 
theological 
perspectives of the 
specialized area in an 
adequate way 

Displays the ability to 
identify, compare, 
and contrast varying 
theological 
perspectives of the 
specialized area in an 
inadequate way 

Does not attempt to 
display the ability to 
identify, compare, and 
contrast varying 
theological 
perspectives of the 
specialized area  

Demonstration of 
a unified 
theological 
perspective in the 
specialized area 
 
Score ________ 

Displays an 
exemplary ability to 
demonstrate a 
unified theological 
perspective in the 
specialized area 

Displays a competent 
ability to 
demonstrate a 
unified theological 
perspective in the 
specialized area 

Displays an adequate 
ability to demonstrate 
a unified theological 
perspective in the 
specialized area 

Displays an 
inadequate ability to 
demonstrate a 
unified theological 
perspective in the 
specialized area 

Does not attempt to 
display an ability to 
demonstrate a unified 
theological perspective 
in the specialized area 

Personal 
assimilation and 
integration of 
knowledge in the 
specialized area. 
 
Score ________ 

Displays assimilation 
and integration of 
knowledge in 
specialized area in an 
exemplary way 

Displays assimilation 
and integration of 
knowledge in 
specialized area in a 
competent way 

Displays assimilation 
and integration of 
knowledge in 
specialized area in an 
adequate way 

Displays assimilation 
and integration of 
knowledge in 
specialized area in an 
inadequate way 

Does not attempt to 
display assimilation 
and integration of 
knowledge in 
specialized area  
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